
 
 

SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS, 
POLLING PLACES AND POLLING STATIONS 

 
 
Shropshire Council is conducting a review of polling districts and polling places in 
accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended by the Electoral 
Administration Act 2006). 
 
The Returning Officer for Shropshire Council will make comments on existing arrangements 
and suggested amendments. 
 
In addition, representations are invited from other relevant sources such as the electors 
within the Ludlow, North Shropshire and Shrewsbury and Atcham Parliamentary 
constituencies, elected members, local political parties and organisations that have 
expertise in relation to access to premises for people with different forms of disability. 
Persons or bodies making representations about specific polling station venues should give 
alternative places that may be used as polling places. 
 
This consultation period will commence on 1st July and needs to be completed in sufficient 
time to enable the Elections Office to make any alterations necessary to the register of 
electors when it is next fully revised on 1st December 2019. Therefore, all comments should 
be received by 12th August. 
 
The postal address, email address and website address at which relevant information and 
documents can be inspected and representations made are as follows: 
 
 Postal address:  Elections Office 
     Shropshire Council 
     The Shirehall 
     Abbey Foregate 
     Shrewsbury 
     SY2 6ND 
 
 Email address:  registration@shropshire.gov.uk 
 
 Website address:  www.shropshire.gov.uk    
 
Please telephone 0345 678 9015 if you require further information about this review.   
 
 
 

Claire Porter, Returning Officer, Shropshire Council 


